
“Blessings in a Backpack” is a non-profit organization whose mission is to feed children whose families qualify for the
Free or Reduced Lunch program. Children that participate in the program receive, every Thursday the school is in
session, a bag with food for the weekend. The food requires little or no preparation and is provided to you at no

cost by Holy Trinity Lutheran Church of Marietta.



Please tell us if you would like your child to participate in this program by completing the links below and
submitting your response by Friday, August 26, 2022 .



English:  https://forms.office.com/r/xs4by7hzEF 

Español:  https://forms.office.com/r/RcBMnQJBwC



Thank you,
 Ms. St. Germain, School Social Worker (SSW)






Guidance Counselors:  Mrs. Doneghy, Mrs. Ostendorf, Dr. Knight, & Ms. Noldy
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